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Be My Guest Bench

Care Instructions

For more information about care and maintenance go to 
www.warmnordic.com



Oiled oak
Oiled oak has a warm glow, which achieves a beautiful patina with regular maintenance.

Regular cleaning: To be wiped with a clean, lint-free cloth wrung out in warm water. Wipe with a dry 
cloth. 

Do not use dish-soap or other detergents to clean and do not use abrasives such as scouring creams, 
steel wool or scouring sponges as these will cause scratches and drying out.

A white oiled surfarce can be cleaned with white pigmented soap.

Maintenance: We recommend that the surface is treated at regular intervals with an oil specially 
designed for oil treated furniture. For black oiled surfaces use a coloursless oil and for white oiled 
surface use a very light white pigment oil. Find more detailed instructions on warmnordic.com.

French cane
Regular cleaning: To be wiped with a clean, lint-free cloth wrung out in warm water. Add a neutral 
detergent if necessary. Wipe with a dry cloth. Always remove stains and liquids immediately to avoid 
these penetrating the material and leaving marks. 

Powder coated steel
Regular cleaning: To be wiped with a clean, lint-free cloth wrung out in warm water. Add a neutral 
detergent if necessary. Wipe with a dry cloth. Always remove stains and liquids immediately to avoid 
these penetrating the material and leaving marks. Do not use alcohol or any other solvents. Do not 
use abrasives such as scouring creams, steel wool or scouring sponges as these will cause scratches.

Note! Lacquered steel can withstand almost anything, but moisture can cause discolouration and 
oxidising may occur.

Care Instructions
Warm Nordic’s furniture is high quality when it comes to design and functionality.

With correct maintenance, the furniture will remain in good condition for many years to come. We 
advise that you follow the accompanying guidelines to care for and clean the furniture. This ensures 
extended life time.

We have chosen materials which age beautifully, but please be aware that all materials undergo 
changes to their nature over time when exposed to light, dust and use. 

General advice 
We recommend that the legs are re-tightened after a few weeks’ use and then as needed. Changes to 
humidity levels can cause the wood to expand and contract. For this reason, it can be necessary to 
re-tighten during the winter, when wood typically contracts due to low humidity.

Avoid placing furniture close to solid fuel stoves and radiators, as the heat source may dry out the 
wood and cause the formation of cracks. Avoid placing warm and damp or wet objects on the wood 
as this can cause blotches to form. Always remove stains and liquids immediately to avoid these 
penetrating the material and leaving marks. Avoid dragging things across the surface as this can 
cause scratches. Do not stand on the bench.

Please be aware that differences in colouration can occur when the table is exposed to direct 
sunlight. Whole or partial coverage with cushions for long periods of time can cause differences in 
the hue and colouration of the wood. 


